
PIPP RFP – Announcements as of March 26, 2020 

PIPP RFP 
March 23, 2020 
POSTING: RFP Documents for Supply to AEP Ohio’s PIPP Customers 

The Auction Manager has issued the PIPP RFP, which is for the procurement of a single 
one‐year contract for full requirements supply for the load of AEP Ohio’s PIPP customers 
from June 1, 2020 through May 31, 2021.  The Auction Manager has posted the following 
RFP Documents to the PIPP page of the AEP CBP website:  

• PIPP RFP Calendar 
• PIPP Rules 
• PIPP Agreement 
• Expression of Interest Form 
• Credit Application 
• Bid Proposal Form (Illustrative) 

 
Qualification Materials for the 2020 PIPP RFP are due by Wednesday, April 1st by 12PM 
(noon) EPT, and should be submitted to the Auction Manager by email to PIPP-
RFP@nera.com.   
 
Important Request! 
Are you the contact for this bidding opportunity?  
 
 Please reply to this email with “YES” to confirm that you are the correct contact and 

that you want to continue receiving announcements and information related to the 
PIPP RFP.  

 Please reply and give us the email address of an alternate contact if there is 
someone at your company who should be receiving this information instead. 

 
Please click here to submit a question. 
  
__________________________________ 
NERA Economic Consulting 
Auction Manager 
PIPP RFP 
1835 Market Street, Suite 1205, Philadelphia, PA 19103  
www.aepohiocbp.com/index.cfm?s=PIPPRFP&p=PIPPRFP 
  
To unsubscribe from this list, please send your request to PIPP-RFP@nera.com 
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